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Glen Park to Reopen Monday December 20th 

 
 
NEW BERLIN, Wis., Dec 17, 2010 
 

Glen Park Elementary School will be reopened on Monday, December 20th.  All school 

activities, including classes, before and after school day care, bus transportation, and 

other school business, will resume as normal.  The district acknowledges the timely 

response provided by the City of New Berlin, district contractors, and others, who 

played a part in minimizing the impact of this event.  The district further praises the 

professionalism and dedication of the district staff in response to this unexpected school 

closure.  Moreover, the district recognizes and appreciates the patience and support 

of the students and their families who were impacted by this change.   
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